3 Days DBT sponsored Workshop
DEPARTMENT OF LIFE SCIENCES
DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY

DIBRUGARH- 786004, ASSAM
Prof.R.N.S.Yadav, Phone: 0373- 2370250 (O)
Convener Fax: 0373- 2370323
Email:yadavrns10@gmail.com

Dear Sir/Madam,

Sub: Workshop on “Capacity building in grant writing skills and effective management of
Intellectual Property Rights (IPR) in Biology/ Biotechnology by Universities and
Research Institutions in the North East Region”

| am pleased to inform you that Department of Biotechnology (DBT), Government of India, New
Delhi has entrusted Biotech Consortium India Limited (BCIL) & North Eastern Region-
Biotechnology Programme Management Cell (NER-BPMC) to organize a series of workshops for
Capacity building of the Scientific fraternity of the region to encourage them for preparation and
submission of effective grant winning proposals and also to sensitize them about effective
management of IPR so that innovations generated in the NER could be adequately protected.
Being located in the midst of a biodiversity hotspot, the Department of Life Sciences at Dibrugarh
University shoulders its responsibility and has come forward to organize one such workshop in
association with BCIL and NER-BPMC, New Delhi during November 16-18, 2016. Eminent
speakers from government organizations, expert committee members, institutions and industry
will make presentations on the above topics which will be followed by interaction sessions.

I on behalf of the Organizing Committee invite you to participate in the workshop and also request
you to encourage and nominate other faculty members, scientists, research scholars and few post
graduate students from your Institution/ University who could be benefited from the above
workshop. We also request you to place this advertisement on the NOTICE BOARD of your
organization to disseminate the information about the workshop among the interested
participants. Please find the attached Registration form and tentative programme of the workshop.

The completed Registration form may kindly be sent to Prof. R.N.S. Yadav, Department of Life
Sciences, Dibrugarh University, Dibrugarh at the earliest by email at yadavrns10@gmail.com,
latest by November 7, 2016. Due to limited number of seats, the registration is on first come first
serve basis.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Thanking you,




